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Asian Pacific Islander Americans (APIA) Scholars meet with Key
Leaders

(Left to Right) Honorable Governor Lemanu P.S. Mauga, Stacy Lewis, Noel Harmon, Matthew
Rosales, Lt. Governor La’apui

[PICTORIAL] On April 8, 2024, Governor Lemanu P.S. Mauga and Lt. Governor La’apui met
with the President of the Asian Pacific Islander Americans (APIA) Scholars accompanied by two
APIA Representatives at the Governor’s Conference room to acknowledge the communal



education system that has been in place for the last 15-20 years. APIA was at the American
Samoa Community College (ASCC) on April 8, 2024, where they shared more information
about their scholarship program that offers a range of scholarships. APIA Scholars has partnered
with ASCC and plans to focus on helping American Samoa senior students and college students
taking undergraduate courses to apply for scholarships. For more information visit
https://apiascholars.org/
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